
From:                                         PDM University
Sent:                                           05 September 2023 18:39
To:                                               PDM University
Subject:                                     Notification regarding holiday on account of Janmashtami
 

NOTICE
 
This is to inform you that as per the office order of Government of Haryana,7th
September 2023, Thursday will be observed as holiday on account of festival
‘Janmashtami’ in place of 6th September 2023.
 
In view of this, PDM University shall remain closed on  7th September 2023,
Thursday and tomorrow, the 6th September 2023 shall be working.
 
During the holiday, the essential staff shall be on duty as per the discretion of
their respective line managers.
 
 
 
 
--
Order by
Vice Chancellor
PDM University

 
 
 

Dated: 05-09-2023


